

# DVMHA Monthly Meeting

Date: September 1, 2020

Time: 6:00pm

Location: Intercon Messaging

**Attendees:** Katrina D, Kristina V, Wayne N, Bob K, Jordan C, Becca F, Melinda H, Andrea B, Trisha E, Jason W, Chris C, Grayson W, Mike R, Greg M, Karen D, Cheryl B, Tania B, Larry M, Mandy L

**Missing:** Dale L

## **Motions:**

- Karen motions to purchase masks and sanitizer from costco to be able to follow AHS rules for Covid. (Email vote: All in favor, none opposed)
- Karen would like to motion that DVMH pay \$1199 US funds to TEAM SNAP as a communication tool for each team and our main tracking for all participants and interactions as required by Hockey Alberta for COVID -19 Daily health checks. (Email Vote: All in favor, None opposed)
- Katrina Motions to change refund policy to cover charges we don't get back, All in favor.

## **Agenda**

President Greg Mulligan:

- Covid rules and regulations changing daily, trying to stay on top of it.
- Following Hockey Alberta recommendations as to how the season will begin. First month or so will be development within birth year cohorts. Move onto tryouts once we have an idea when the season can begin.

Vice President Karen Durocher:

- Meeting with team snap to go over hot to add grouping by birth year.
- Waiver for all parents to sign & date before kids can go onto the ice for the first time. After that parents will check their kids in on team snap.
- Should look into making our own return to hockey policy.
- New registrations if they are within our boundaries they can play in DVMH

Treasurer Katrina Dawes:

- Wants to propose a change to the refund policy as we do not get credit card fees when people pull out of hockey.

Secretary Tania Bouchard:

-

Registrar Trisha Enyedy:

### DVMH Registration numbers

	2019	2020	Leduc Tryout
U7	58	46	
U9	35	45	
U11	52	34	
U13	57	61	7
U15	35	52	14
U18	19	41	17
Total	256	279	

- Online registration for U9 - U18 closes Sept 10th; U7 Sept 30th
- Do we have a login for TeamSnap? I can start importing registrations
- Hockey Alberta has changed the service structure, going from old Zones to Regions
- North Central Region

Ways and Means Cheryl Bouchard:

- Do we want to recognize last year's sponsors in the DV Free Press? No
- Need to choose a template for photos. Where will photos take place? Look at postponing pictures until possibly new year.
- Not changing the number of tickets for the raffle. Gave Frogbelly the go ahead to print. How are we going to distribute?

Ice Scheduler Grayson Weir:

- U11-U18 will receive 3 ice times a week for the first 3 weeks and 2 ice times after that.
- U9 will be added October 5.

Technical Coordinator Jordan Cameron:

- Checking clinic - going to look into when we can do this
- Goalie skills will still continue just have to see how to do it within the cohorts
- Evaluations - going to make some changes this year to fix a few of the issues from last year. Evaluators are not to converse before or after the practice, no parents are to be around the evaluators during the evaluation period.
-

Referee Coordinator Dale Liske:

- 
- 

Tournament Coordinator Rebecca Foster:

- 

Coach Coordinator Larry Moberg & Mandy Layden:

- Back check - apply online and pay and then submit the receipt
- No timbit coaches yet
- Bantam 07 coaches are short to

Equipment Coordinator Mike Rosentreter:

- All lockers should be ready next week
- Getting jerseys sent in for sponsorship
- Changing combo on white locker

NAI Representative Kristina Vallee:

- Reminder of NAI AGM on September 12 via Zoom
- Karen & Greg will attend the NAI zoom meeting on September 12

## **Division Directors**

U7 Director Chris Cartwright:

- 

U9 Director Jason Wirstiuk:

- Looking for interest in 1 travel team and 3 house teams
- 
- 

U11 Director Wayne Nelson:

- 

U13 Director Bob Koethler:

- Sign up sheet on google docs

U15 Director Melinda Hurley:

- 

U18 Director Andrea Barrett:

-

**Adjourned:** 7:40 PM

**Next Meeting:** October 6 @ 6:00pm (Intercon Messaging)

Signed:

Greg Mulligan\_\_\_\_\_

Tania Bouchard\_\_\_\_\_